Message from a proud District Governor





ROTARY INTERNATIONAL
Service Above Self. He Profits Most Who Serves Best

PAUL MCKELVEY Governor District 707 1979-80

3 Church St. S., Alliston, Outario, LOM 1AO, Canada,

Tel. 705 435-5107

March 29th, 1980.

Rev. Peter Barrow, President, Rotary Club of Georgetown, P. O. Box 166, Georgetown, Ontario.

My warmest congratulations to you and Rotarians of your Club as you celebrate the 25th Anniversary of Rotary Dear Peters

Your members, through their various vocations, have worked for the betterment of the community. We are all service in Georgetown.

I am looking forward to joining you at your celebration proud of your achievements. on April 12th.

Yours in Rotary,

Paul McKelvey, Governor, District 707.

PMCK/jr